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Shalom Torah Academy is requesting a variance for 6’ high gate at the driveway entrance,
The reason for the gate is for security for the campus and for the Children inside of the building.

The building is currently equipped with a state-of-the-art security system and the last portion of that is a
gate to control which people can entér the campus.

The Department of Homeland security gave Shalom Torah A grant for a fence and we would not want to
lose the money and put the children’s lives at risk.




